

## St. Bernard Matching Grant 2020

## **COVID-19 OPTION**

During the COVID – 19 pandemic we are advised not to have our annual rummage / bake sale or any social gathering.

Catholic United Financial is providing us with an incentive to encourage "new online" recurring donations to our parish.

Catholic United Financial is matching up to \$1,000 for setting up recurring online gifts.

This is a convenient and easy manner in which to support St. Bernard parish and help our local council to earn our matching grant during this uncertain time.

Are you interested? If so, to start your recurring donation, please call the parish office at 952-466-2031

Or visit www.st-bernard-cologne.org

On behalf of your local council, we thank you for your consideration and kindness.